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No system of voting in a democracy completely avoids voting fraud, even the 

proposed "vote in person" bill.  This proposed bill would however make it much more 

difficult for Oregonians to retain their right to vote, especially for working families.  It 

would discourage voting by asking people who are already pressed for time to wait in 

long lines.  Our vote by mail system has been proven to be reliable and safe while 

encouraging excellent voter turnout.  Unfounded fear and bias shouldn't Trump that! 


